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crowned  

Homecoming Prince 

and Princess.  

Introducing the 2016 Homecoming Court 

     Congratulations to the following members who were selected for the 2016  
Homecoming court. Starting in the back row, left to right: Bradon Hughes, Matt  
Yeckley, Bailey Sinclair, Jared Schultz, Travis Youngkin, and Ethan Garcia. Front row, 
left to right: Jaslynn Wimberly, Candice Diehl, Keneisha Gustfason, Lauryn Clarkson, 
Ellie Leyo, and Alexis Haigh. The homecoming ceremonies were held Friday,  
September 23, 2016 prior to the football game.  

In Memory of Mr. Larry Shank 

      The night of Homecoming started with a moment of silence for the passing of 
Larry Shank. Larry Shank, a dear friend to the Glendale Community, sadly passed 
away on September 13, 2016. Larry donated his time for over 40 years to the 
school.   He could always be seen with a towel over his shoulder ready to hand to 
an athlete as they came off the field, court, or mat. Larry was also known for his  
Gatorade, which the kids called “Shankerade”. Most of the time, he was the small 
est guy out there, but he had the biggest heart.   



Lauryn E. Clarkson, this is she!  
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     I am 17 years young of Irvona  
Pennsylvania. I live in a household 
with mother, father, and 14 year 
old brother, Austen. I have a  
Pomapoo dog, Mini, who lives with 
us indoors. She is treated like an 
extra kid sometimes by my mom 
and dad.  We also have a Golden 
Lab, Chloe, who lives outdoors and 
loves to hunt and swim with my 
brother.  
     My interests include softball, 
basketball, hunting, fishing, and almost anything else  
outdoors. Softball is one of my favorite interests, I am the 
catcher and I love it behind the plate. I have played the 
sport of softball since I was 5 years old. As I grow older, I 
plan on coaching my kids and playing in adult leagues. The 
other sport I have always played is basketball.  
Basketball keeps me in shape and shows my aggressive 
side. Basketball has been a part of my life since 3rd grade, as 
I grow older I do not know if it will continue to stay in my 
life.  
     Another way I fill my free time is by being the statistician 
for the varsity football team. I love the sport of football, and 
since I am a girl, I think being the statistician is as close as I 
can get to being a part of it. Another name I am called is 
“Walstrom’s Personal Assistant,” basically because that is 
the real point of the job on the sidelines. Not only do I write 

the offensive plays, but I video tape summer practice, 
hold Gatorade bottles, hold sweaty gloves they don’t 
need, and whatever else the coaches think might 
need to be done in the moment. I have been on the  
sidelines for two years and I honestly enjoy every 
game, win or lose. The energy of a football game  
compares to nothing else. 
      When not at a sporting event, you will find me 
either hunting, swimming, fishing, or laying on my 

couch eating  
Middleswarth BBQ chips 
while scrolling through 
Pinterest. My favorite 
colors are yellow and  
purple, my least favorite 
colors are brown and  
orange, why you ask? I 
have no clue they just 
annoy me. Other things 
that annoy me are  
watching tennis, when 
people eat with their 
mouths open, when Wi-Fi 

does not load, and when people touch my feet! In this 
newspaper I would like to entertain the students of  
Glendale with articles about sports and how they are 
progressing each week.  

My name is Keneisha Gustafson. I 
am 17 years old, and I turn 18 years old 
this year on December 28. In my 17 
years of life my personality has always 
been very sarcastic and sometimes 
pessimistic, but that does not reflect 
on how well I can communicate and 
get along with others. Throughout my 
high school career I have gained new 
friends I wish I would have met sooner, 
such as Oliva Spanik, who is funny and 
has an outgoing personality.  

I am very competitive in everything 
from sports to classes. My freshmen 
year playing softball I lettered and am 
now a member of the varsity club. As I 
continued through each grade,  
volleyball grabbed my attention.  
Because of my hard work, I had the 

opportunity to play varsity as a  
freshmen for both volleyball and  
softball.  Sports are not 
everything to me, but 
they play a major part 
in my life as well as 
other hobbies like 
hunting and fishing.  

Without my family 
constantly  
pushing me to achieve 
my fullest academic 
level, I would not be 
able to obtain goals I 
set for myself. Last year, I was inducted 
into the National Honor Society, which 
proved that I can achieve anything as 
long as I put in hard work.  

Throughout my years of being a 
student at Glendale, I learned things 

change and time flies by 
way too fast. No matter 
what grade you are in, 
you are probably thinking 
‘I cannot wait to  
graduate,’ but the funny 
thing is once you are a 
senior, you realize you 
will not see all your best 
friends. 
     My senior year I am  
interested in writing for 

the school newspaper to tell you the 
tips and resources you can utilize 
throughout your years in high school. 

Introducing Keneisha Gustafson 
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My name is Kara Mooney, and I am a senior at Glendale 
High School. I have been a part of yearbook and journalism 
for two years. I enjoy writing about events, the latest trends, 
and anything to do with sports. 

 I am 17 years old, born on  
November 4, 1998. My parents are 
Dania and Robert Mooney. I have a 
younger sister, Jenna, who is 14 years 
old and in 9th grade. My sister and I are 
extremely close and family means eve-
rything to us. 

The things I enjoy most are being a 
baton twirler and a Glendale  
cheerleader. I have twirled for 7 years, 
and I have been a high school cheerleader since I was in 9th 
grade. 

 This past summer I spent most of my time outside, on  
vacation, or running back and forth to practices. It was very 
difficult for me to put in activities like kayaking or swimming, 
because I had to take time out to do summer reading for AP 

English.  I can come across as a shy person, but once you 
get to know me you will see otherwise. In school, I am a 
hard worker and take my classes seriously.  My favorite 

subjects are anything math or science related. 
I enjoy those subjects because I will need them 
in my future. 

     After high school, I plan on going into the  
medical field. I have not decided on what to go 
to college for, but it is between Occupational 
Therapy (OT) or Pharmacy. If I chose to go the 
OT route I will have to go to school for 5 years 
to get my degree. If I chose to go the Pharma-
cy route I will have to go to school for 6  years. 
I am still in the process of deciding where I 
want to go to college, but I did make a few 

college visits. 

 After I graduate college, or while I am still in college, I 
want to travel the world. I have been wanting to do that 
for so long, and I cannot wait to get started. I want to go 
to Australia, New Zealand, and anywhere with beautiful 
scenery. I cannot wait to see where my future takes me. 

Meet Kara Mooney 

Hi, my name is Joshua Simmers. I am a senior this year, 
which is a weird feeling. Graduating will be exciting, but it 
will also be hard. A little tip is to not wish to graduate too 
fast. There were some slow times of the school year, but 
high school goes by significantly faster than elementary. The 
years will fly by, and once you are a senior, reality hits. You 
are basically an adult, which means you will have more re-
sponsibilities.  

The thought of having to grow up is a stressful thing. You 
can think you want to grow up, but senior year, you will 
regret the thoughts of that. Being an adult will not be an 
easy task. You will have multiple responsibilities, such as 

paying bills, working, and many other annoying tasks.  
Finding a job and paying the bills can be hard to do, but not 
always. It can be hard to find a good enough paying job in 
order to be able to pay for everything that you want, but if 
you work hard, you will succeed.   

Introducing Josh Simmers  

     My name is Dalton Gondek, and I am a junior in high 
school. I would like to write about sports in general, but 
I would mainly like to write about the wrestling team. I 
wrestle on the varsity team and I play baseball for Glen 
dale. 
     I am a nice and outgoing person that would do any 
anything asked (to an extent), and my friends consider 
me a  comedian.  In my free time,  I like to play Xbox or 
play with my 2 German Shepherd dogs named Ace and 
Axel.  I have a sister is in 8th grade, and I have 3 brothers 
that have already  graduated from Glendale.  

     My favorite subject in school is math because I enjoy 
working with numbers. Reading is my least favorite sub 
ject because it is boing and I just tend to stare at a book.  
     After I graduate, I 
would like to go to col-
lege and get a good job.   

  Meet Dalton Gondek  
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     Hey Glendale,  
Sydney Gallaher, the 
newspaper editor! I am 
17 years old. I have 
been told I have a little 
sass, and if you do not 
want the truth do not 
ask for my opinion, but 
I am the first person 
that would drop  
everything to help 
someone and be there 
for them. Being a  
Glendale senior has taught me to  
remain always close with my best 
friends from school and never let 
them down, because they will be the 
ones to bail me out. On the other side, 
I believe in going out and meeting 
new people.  
     My best friend in the whole world, 
that I cannot go without seeing for a 
day, is Abigail Sclesky from Cambria 
Heights. She has been my rock, and is 
exactly like me just with less sass. I 
live at home with my mother, who is 
basically my twin, because we look 
alike and act alike. My mom is my 
biggest supporter and has shown me 
many important life lessons, for  
example my work ethic, leadership  
 

skills, and my willingness to 
help out anyone in need.  
     Taking those skills from her 
I work two jobs, one as a life 
guard in the summer and  
another as a cook at the  
Pirates Cove, during the 
school year. Having two jobs 
has taught me to value money 
and not spend it all, 
because college and the 
real world are  
expensive.  

     After high school I plan on 
attending the University of 
Pittsburgh at Johnstown for 
nursing. I chose to go into the 
medical field because I want to 
help people. After working as a 
nurse for a few years, I plan on 
returning to school with the goal of 
being an  
anesthesiologist.  
     Outside of school you will probably 
see me with my friends because that 
is when I am the happiest. Other than  
hanging out with my friends, I am  
usually watching Netflix because I am  
addicted to that and I am also addict 
ed to my cell phone. I also have a love 
for chocolate and fuzzy blankets, be 
cause who does not like to curl up in a 

blanket, watch Netflix and eat choco-
late?  The best stress relief, in my 
opinion, is playing basketball and soft 
ball, I enjoy softball a little more 
though (sorry, Mr.  
Matchock). Softball has been in my 
life since I was 5, and my freshman 
year I worked hard and gained a 
starting spot that I have held onto for 

3 years. Softball 
keeps my mind clear, 
whenever I am  
playing nothing else 
matters other than 
winning that game. 
Last year in softball 
we made it to the 
semifinals in the  
playoffs, which is 
huge since Glendale 

has not been to the playoffs since 
1992.  
     Other than playing softball and 
being with my friends I am usually 
with my family.  I have always looked 
up to them, one a little more than 
others, and that is Caitlin Kimberly, 
who has been my soul sister since I 
made an entrance in this world. This 
year I’d like to write about the best 
Netflix shows, the best nail places, 
and softball!  

Introducing Syd! 

   Hello! My name is Mackenzie Ed 
wards, and I am a senior this year at 
Glendale High School. I am 17 and will 
be turning 18 on October 1st this year. 
All through the 17 years of my life, my 
personality has changed a lot. In  

elementary school I was 
very shy and unsocial, 
but since I came to high 
school, I have opened 
up a lot. I have a prob-
lem with being too nice 
to people, which means 
when somebody asks 
me to do something for 
them I can’t say no. I 

have always been like that since I was 
young, and I feel like some people take 

advantage of me because of that, mak-
ing it something I need to work on. 
     This may surprise some of you, but I 
like to shoot archery and have been 
shooting since I was about eight years 
old. I grew up at Frankstown  
Sportsmen's Club, because my family 
were members there. When I was  
younger I went to fishing derbies and 
then began shooting.  In fact, last year I 
joined an archery league with my  
family. During the archery league, we 
shoot 900 rounds, which is where you 
start at 60 yards and shoot 40 arrows. 
Then, you go up to 50 yards and then 
40 yards and shoot 40 arrows at each 
yard line. It is mainly outdoors so you 
have to know the wind pressure and 

which way the wind 
is blowing and be 
able to hit the target. 
Because I love the 
outdoors, I would 
like to write about 
archery  
competitions and  
fishing derbies.  
     Now that I’m at 
the beginning of my 
last year of high school, I would like to 
go to Saint Francis University to major 
in becoming a Physical Therapist. I feel 
like I have the passion to help people. 

Introducing Mackenzie Edwards   
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     After six years of being in Glendale Jr. Sr. High 
School, I can finally say I’m a senior. It is crazy how fast 
your high school years go by. Please treasure these 
years make memories with your friends, learn as much 
as you can, and definitely learn from your mistakes, 
because after you leave high school you will be ending 
a chapter in your life and starting a new one.  

     In my family I have three sisters, Coollette, Corrin, 
and Carissa. I then have a little brother named Chan-

dler. I’m sharing my high 
school years with my two sis 

ters, Coollette and Corrin. Al-
so, included in the family, I 
have two animals  a dog 
named Sadie and a cat named 
Smokes. My family helps and 

supports me a lot with my decisions, and they will al-
ways be there supporting me in the future.  

     If there was one word I had to pick to best describe 
me it would be adventurous. The chance of getting to 
go to new places, seeing beautiful things, and having to 
get to say you went there and saw that is just a great 
thing. That is why I made sure this summer I went on as 

many road trips and  
adventures as I could. Some 
were planned, but some were 
random, last minute, small 
adventures which are usually 
the most memorable ones. 
The greatest roads trips  con-
sist of nature. For example, I 
went to Ricketts Glen State park. It consists of a 3 mile 
hike with beautiful waterfalls on the way. Seeing scenes 
like that amazes me, but the most 
important thing about adventures is experiencing new 
things that will make memories for you to remember 
forever. Another road trip that I will always remember 
is going to Erie Speedway for an event called a Lantern 
Fest. I got to experience an amazing and breathtaking 
view of  
hundreds of Chinese lanterns filling the night sky with 
someone that means the most to me. Making  
memories like that is the whole point of going on  
adventures; therefore, in this newspaper I’d like to 
write about how great and important it is to experience 
adventures and memories in your life. 

Introducing  Candice Diehl 

About Makayla 

    Hi, I’m Makayla. I am sixteen years 
old and a senior at Glendale High 
School. For those who may not know 
me, I’m involved with the marching 
band and indoor twirling team. I like 
hanging out with my friends, listening 
to music, and watching Netflix and 
makeup tutorials.   
     My favorite subject in school is 
English, and my least favorite is math. 
I’ve been in the marching band for six 

years and on the indoor twirling team 
for five years. While being involved 
with the two groups, I’ve traveled and 
performed at three major locations all 
along the east coast.  

     Once I graduate from Glendale in 
June, I plan to go to college for  
psychology or journalism. I hope to be 
furthering my education at Robert 
Morris University. 
     Like I mentioned  
before, when I’m not at 
school I’m probably  
looking at makeup online 
and trying to get my  
eyeshadow to look like 
Jeffree Starr’s. I enjoy 
watching the occasional 
Criminal Minds, Bates 
Motel, The Office or 
Stranger Things on 
Netflix!      
     I really enjoy drawing, painting, 
reading, and finding new music (even 
though I’m actually pretty bad at all 
4). Some of my favorite artists are the 
1975, Chris Brown, and Chance the 
Rapper. I recommend all three to  

everyone, they make some great 
bops. 
     I like reading books and  
watching crazy shows/documentaries 
on insane topics that range from  
Marilyn Manson’s autobiography to 

what it’s like in prison. I 
watch those AFTER I get 
my daily dose of  
watching people apply 
eyeliner and compare 
pigments and formulas 
of different eyeshadow 
brands.  
     I’d like to focus on 
the indoor majorettes’  
accomplishments and 

involve this activity in the newspaper 
more frequently.  
      I’m looking forward to the rest of 
my last year at Glendale and excited 
to start my next step- college! 
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     Hello, my name is Amber Dawn  
Matier. I am a senior at Glendale High 
School and cannot wait to graduate! I 
enjoy playing and watching sports. I am a 
very talkative person; I have one sibling, 
and multiple animals. 
    I have one sister, her name is Elisha, 
and she is three years older than me. My 

mom’s name is Lisa and my dad’s name is Paul. I have 
three cats, two dogs, a lizard, and a fish. My cat’s names 
are Roman,  
Dallion, and Wiz. My dog’s names are Duke and Ace and 
the fish’s name is Leonardo Defisho. My sister and her 
friends named the fish. I honestly do not remember the 
lizard’s name because I don’t like him, and I am trying to 
give him to my friend Brandi Weymers.  
    I have been playing basketball since the  fourth grade 
and have started on the varsity team since my freshman 
year. I am a captain of the basketball team and am very 
proud of what we have accomplished together over the 
last four years. Our team made it to the first round of 
playoffs last year but sadly lost. I am just proud that we 
made it that far and hopefully we make it further this 
year.  

Introducing Amber Matier… 

     Hi Glendale! My name is 
Brandi Weymers. I drive a 
black 2008 Chevy Cobalt, 
named Chloe. I got her for 
my sixteenth birthday, and 
fell in-love in 

stantly. She’s lowered and has tinted windows 
and soon to be tinted tail lights. I’m currently in 
yearbook, because I like to express my inner 
creativity, and enjoy taking pictures! (If you see 
me with a camera… smile!)  
     I enjoy writing about people’s accomplishments and 
interesting things people may not know. So, if you would 
like something to be featured in the newspaper, feel free 
to find me and let me know! I’ll be more than happy to 
help you create your story for the newspaper.   
      Once I graduate high school I’d like to further my  
education at Slippery Rock University, studying 

social work and human 
behavior.  
     Outside of school 
you’ll most likely find 
me in front of my mirror 
watching YouTube 
makeup tutorials attempting to  

resemble Beyoncé.  
     If I’m not contouring my face, I’m probably taking care of 
my miniature zoo. I have two male leopard geckos, Zeus, 

and Geck, two Gerbils, Milo and Tiedo, a white and grey cat 
named Stratus, and a mop dog named Bambino. I’m an 
animal activist, and treat them all 
like little humans.  
On top of managing my zoo, I 

work two part time 
jobs. I work in  
retail at Aeropostale 
and in food service at Delgrosso’s Amusement 
Park. Working has made me  
discover myself and become more independ-

ent. Before working, I was insanely shy, and never spoke 
out. Now, I can easily walk up to absolutely anyone and ask 
them what shade of lipstick they are wearing. I also enjoy  
experiencing what natural wonders the world has to offer, 
including plants (Yes! That does mean I’m one of those gar-
dener people!)  
     Other than my car, makeup, and nature, I enjoy  
watching Netflix in the safety of my room with my  
wonderful cat Stratus. Normally, I am watching Bob’s  
Burgers, or some ridiculous documentary I found during my 
movie search. In others words, I am just a typical  
senior that is ready to graduate and begin college at  
Slippery Rock University.     

      I play other sports just for fun, but not for the school. I like to 
watch college football, NFL, NBA, and MMA. My favorite teams 
are Penn State, Wisconsin, the Steelers, and the Houston Rock-
ets. I just like to watch MMA, there is no one specifically that I 
root for. When I am watching sports it is the only time I am not 
talking, but I tend to talk quite a lot and everyone knows it. I will 
talk to anyone who wants to talk to me! Sometimes I talk too 
fast though. I seem extremely unfriendly walking through the 
hallways because I have such a serious face and tend to look 
mean. I am honestly a friendly person. My family is quite chatty 
so that is where I get it from.  
    One reason I cannot wait to graduate is because I have  
already gotten accepted into two colleges and I am ready to 
start my way onto my career path. I got accepted into the 
Mount and Clarion University.  I want to become a Respiratory 
Therapist and help people breath easier and save babies lives. I 
decided I wanted to be in the medical field a couple of years ago 
when I had to do a school project and pick a career field. I like 
helping people and knowing that I can ease someone’s pain or 
make them better.  
    I hope you enjoyed getting to know all about me. Feel free to 
come up to me in the hallway and talk! If you need anything I 
am here! Finally, I hope you enjoy the sports I write about this 
year.  

Brandi Jolynn  



when people ask how old I am and are surprised by 
how good I am for my age.  

  Hunting and fishing are 
my other passions. I would 
rather be in the woods 
than any other place. I hunt 
on my own property.  I shot 
my first buck in 2010, it was 
a 5-point. I shot a doe  with 
a compound bow. I have 

also, shot 3 other doe during rifle season in my years 
of hunting. 

      My dog Lilly and I go for a walk almost every night 
either behind my house or at the lake. It helps me 
relieve stress, and it gives me something to do when I 
am bored. It also benefits my dog and me health wise 
because walking everyday can help maintain weight, 
and it strengthens bones and muscles. In this year’s 
newspaper I’d like to write about the benefits and 
tips of going on hikes. 
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     As a senior I can say cherish every moment of your high 
school years, be kind and thankful. A quote to live by would be 

“Life isn’t about finding yourself. 
Life is about creating yourself.” I am 
18 years old. My family consists of 
my dad, mom, and me. We also 
have a dog named Lilly. I have a very 
laid back personality. In my free 
time I like to play pool, hunt, fish, 
and go on long walks. 

      I started playing pool a few years 
ago when I started going to the Patton Sportsman’s when we 
would go out to eat. I watched my dad and uncle play against 
other people there. I noticed that no other girls played, so I 
thought that I should be the first one. Then  my dad started to 
teach me how to play. I was horrible, I did not even hold the 
stick the right way. In the past year, I have become much better 
and have met a lot of people through  
playing at the club. Now, I can beat some of the best players 
there. I can now do trick shots such as a 5-rail bank shot. I love 

Introducing Brittany Keith  

     My name is Edward Vanscoyoc, my 

friends call me Eddy. I enjoy playing 
sports such as football and basketball 
in gym class with my friends. My fa 
vorite book that I have read in school is 
Fourmile by Watt Key, but I really enjoy 
reading Comeback novels and  drawing 
pictures off of the internet to color 
them. I like to dress in mostly red, black 
and blue and prefer having designs or 
words on my shirts. My favorite colors 

in 
clude: green, blue, red, and 
white. I have a good sense of hu-
mor and laugh at weird things 
because of this I enjoy watching 
comedy, action, and drama mov-
ies. 
   I am nice and polite to others,  
but I am not very outgoing or 
talkative being that I am very shy 
toward people and get nervous 
when I am around them, making 
me usually quiet.  But when I am 
around my friends I talk a lot, and 
I am not very shy towards them 
at all.  My friends: Quinten Ulrich, 
Maiya Shaffer, Mikasa Shaffer, 
Skylar Godwin, Karissa Noel, and 

Tristan Yingling took me bowling, and 
we all had a blast. It took a while for 
me to get a strike, but I finally did it! 
This is just one way my friends make 
me feel comfortable enough to talk. 
     I am not very good at school, but 
there are some subjects that I enjoy, 
such as gym and study hall. When I 
sometimes have trouble                  un-
derstanding in class, my friends help 

me with my work and help me to 
better understand the subject.   
     I have four dogs named Midnight, 
Lucy, Velvet, and Bow. Bow is very ac 
tive and runs around a lot. Midnight, 
Velvet, and Lucy usually lay down and 
sleep the day away, except for when it 
storms.  That is when they get scared 
of the thunder and run around looking 
for attention. Midnight and Velvet are 
black and brown, and Lucy and Bow are 
white and black dogs. 
    After I graduate from school, I am 
thinking about becoming a caretaker to 
help people who aren’t able to help 
themselves.  This school year I plan on 
writing about what a caretaker is, what 
they do, and some of the different 
types of caretakers there are. 

Edward Vanscoyoc AKA: Eddy 
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     My name is Maiya Shaffer. I am a 
junior at Glendale Jr Sr. High.  I do 
cheerleading almost all year round 
with the Glendale Cheerleaders.  In 
the fall I cheer at football games, in 
the winter at wrestling and  
basketball games, and in the spring I 
participate in competition cheer 
with the school. Our team has  
traveled as far as Erie for a  
competition, we even won first 
place!   
     When I’m not cheering, reading 
and watching Netflix are my go to 
things. My favorite author is Jodi 
Picoult, and my favorite show is 
Orange is the New Black. 
     I have high expectations for  
myself this year, like making high 
honors through my junior 
year.  After I graduate, I would like 
to go to Altoona Beauty School and 
take cosmetology classes.  Eventually, I would like to take 
my boards test and become a certified cosmetologist and 
join a 2 year college to get my associates degree.  In school 
my favorite subject is English and my least favorite subject 
is Math. 

     My best friend is Karissa Noel, she 
is always making me laugh and she is 
really good at math… maybe not real-
ly good, but better than me. I like to 
go bowling after school with my friend 
and my boyfriend Quinten. Karissa 
and I just laugh and have a good time 
when we bowl. 
      I have 2  guinea pigs, 3 cats, and 1 
rabbit. My guinea pigs’ names are Pig 
and P.J. P.J. is short for Pig  
Junior, how creative right? My cats’ 
names are Buffy, Nubby, and Miss 
Kitty.  Buffy is really fluffy and very 
mean he just kind of lays around and 
hisses at us all day. Nubby is fat, lazy, 
a really big scaredy-cat, he runs away 
from my shoes. Miss Kitty is also a 
really lazy cat. My rabbit’s name is 
Jayden, and he likes to go for walks in 
my yard. 
     This year I am looking forward to 

writing about events in the local and surrounding areas. 
Some events that I would like to write about are Twin’s Day 
in Ohio, and the Apple Cider Fest at the beach area of 
Prince Gallitzin State Park .  Other interesting events Twin’s 
Day happens every year in August. 

     My name is Nick Maiocco, and I am a junior at Glendale 
High School. My favorite subject in school is science. I like 
science because it has many fields, and it also has a lot of 
neat facts. My least favorite subject in school is math,  
because I always get homework in math 
and it can get to be a very complicated 
subject. 
     I am 5’11 and I weigh around 170 
pounds. I am 16 years old and a very 
humorous person with an out-going 
personality. I have a big family, and I live 
in a house of 6 people. I live with my 
Aunt and Uncle and my four cousins.  
     My favorite things to do at home are 
play with my two dogs and play Xbox. I 
love to play sports. My favorite sport to 
play is football, but my favorite sport to 
watch is soccer. My favorite thing about 
football and soccer is making new friends, and enjoying my 
time with my new friends and old ones. My best friend is 
Garret Vereshack he is 16 just like me and he also plays 
football with me. I met Garret in 6th grade and did not end 

up becoming best friends until 7th grade when we played 
football together. 
     My dream job when I grow up is something in the  
medical field. I was thinking about being a physical  

therapist when I get older, but I’m 
still debating on what I want to do. I 
want to go to college at an  
inexpensive, but very nice,  
university. The one college I was 
thinking about was Indiana Universi-
ty of Pennsylvania, also known as 
IUP, to do my studies for being a 
physical therapist. I really want to 
go to college with someone I gradu-
ated with from Glendale, so I can be 
around someone I know and have a 
study partner to help me and I could 
help them, and we both get a bene-

fit from each other. 
      I am a very nice and outgoing type of person. I have big 
plans in my future and going to work very hard to succeed 
in what I do. 

Meet Nick... 

Meet Maiya... 
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     Hi, my name is Joe Spencer. I am 
six foot six inches tall, and I am 17 
years old. My birthday is 
March 25, 1999, also I 
have blonde hair and blue 
eyes. My dog is a  
miniature poodle named 
Bruno. Usually, you can 
find me playing baseball, 
watching movies (especially  
Disney), camping, and chilling with 
friends. If I could inform anyone 
younger than me about their high 
school experience I would tell them 
to enjoy their years while in high 
school, it goes by fast and you need 
to enjoy it. I have two brothers, one 
older, and one younger. My plans 

for after high school are to double 
major in criminal justice and psy 

chology.   
     As said I play baseball, 
personally I think the best 
way to keep “baseball 
ready” is to keep hitting in 

non-season. You can usually 
pick up a baseball and throw it 

right away even if you have a year 
off, but hitting is way different. If 
you don’t hit you can lose the 
rhythm, and completely need to go 
back to basic.  
     I’d like to write about sports or 
just about anything this year. I am a 
pretty easy going person so I’ll be 
able to write about anything. 

… Introducing Joe Spencer 

     Hi, my 
name is  
Meghan 
McClellan. I 
am an only 
child. My 
parents are 
Scott and 
Tracey 
McClellan.  I 
am a senior 
this year, 
and let me 
just tell you 
enjoy high 

school because it flies by so fast. You 
learn a lot when you are in high school; 
you learn who your true 
friends are, and you 
learn a lot of lessons 
about school.  
     My hobbies are 
hunting, fishing,  
camping, basketball, 
and cheerleading. I like 
to run and be active. I 
have played basketball 
since I was in the fourth 
grade. I also used to play baseball, but I 
quit because I was an outfielder, and I 

would stand out on the field and that 
bored me.  As 
the years went 
on I fell in love 
with  
basketball, 
and I contin 
ued to get 
better.  
     Hunting and 

fishing are also another passion that I 
love. I’ve hunted for the past few years 
and ever since I started,  I’ve been 
attached to it. I have a very bad habit 
with getting half racks. My first buck 
was a little 3 point half rack. Last year, I 
would have had an eight point, but 

again, it was a 
half rack.   
When I shot it I 
dropped it and I 
was filled with 
joy because I 
have always 
said I wanted to 
drop one and I 
did.  
     Fishing is my 

stress reliever it is so calming and be-
ing out on the lake makes it ten times 

better just floating 
out there. I have 
been fishing since 
I have been 
about six years 
old.  
     My dad has 
always helped me 
get better with my 
activities, and I am glad he could be 
there for all of these  
moments in my life.  
          In this year’s yearbook I would 

like to 
write 
about the 
sports 
section 
and help 
out with 
taking 
pictures 
for the 
yearbook.  

I want to capture all of our memories 
because I believe in the saying: “Live 
life to the fullest because you never 
know what will happen in the future.” 
 

Introduction to Meghan McClellan... 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fs-media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com%2F564x%2Fe8%2Fd6%2Ff2%2Fe8d6f2c046f74ec76d3f03c81bc8f873.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fexplore%2Fbasketball%2F&docid=Ybs8tCTPPTVF9M&tbnid=PAf6L7JlHldrGM%3A&


Viking Voyager Page 10 

Meet Me... 
Hello, my name is Jaslynn Haley  

Wimberly. I’m seventeen years old and 
a senior here at Glendale High School. 
My little sister, Bailee Wimberly is a 7th 
grader this year. Our parents are Jamie 
and Jody. I have four dogs and five  
bunnies.  

     For people who don’t know a lot 
about me, I play basketball and  
volleyball. I like to hang out with my 
friends on the weekends. After  
graduation I plan on going to college 
and majoring in biology and then going 
on to med school to become an  
anesthesiologist. 

My favorite subject in high 
school is biology, taught by 
Ms. Rice. English is also one 
of my favorites because I 
really like to read books and 
write. I’m always willing to 
help people out, so if you 
ever see me around the 
school feel free to ask me 
any questions. Also, if you 
ever need  
advice about  

anything dealing with school I’d be more 
than happy to help with that.  

I’m too loud, talk a lot, and usually say 
the first thing that comes to my mind 
which is not always a good thing. I can be 
the nicest person in the world to others, 
but I’m a strong believer in treating people 

how they treat me. Music is one of my  
favorite things in the world. It doesn’t matter 
what kind of mood I am in, there’s a song for it. 
Some of my favorite artists are Wiz Khalifa, 
Kevin Gates, and Drake. I also like to read a lot, 
suspenseful novels are usually my recreational 
read, but I also like reading history based liter-
ature and some sci-fi books. My  
favorite type of movies are horror movies, I 
love being scared. Some of my favorites are 
Cabin in the Woods, The Forest, and The Exor 
cist. My second favorite would probably be  
comedies, I like 
Pineapple Express, 

Step Brothers, and 21 and 22 
Jumpstreet.  

     Football and basketball 
are my favorite sports to 
watch; volleyball and  
basketball are my favorite 
sports to play. Last year I tore 
my ACL, MCL, and meniscus in two places. I couldn’t 
play sports for a year and it was horrible. Now I am back 
to playing basketball and soccer, but sadly I couldn’t 
make it back to volleyball this year. I can’t wait for the 

super bowl this year 
either, it is my  
favorite time of the 
year. Hopefully the 
Broncos win again, 
but it doesn’t seem 
likely.  

Introducing the Homecoming Court: 

Left to Right: Travis Youngkin, Ellie Leyo, Jared Schultz, Keneisha Gustafson, Prince: Bailey Sinclair, Peincess; Alexis 
Haigh, Queen; Lauryn Clarkson, King; Bradon Hughes, Jaslynn Wimberly, Ethan Garcia, Matt Yeckley, and Candice Diehl  
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     Lauryn Clarkson, the daughter of Chip and Julie Clarkson, was escorted by Jared Schultz. 
Lauryn is currently a member of the basketball and softball teams. She is also the football 
statistician, better known as Coach Walstrom Jr’s personal assistant. She is an active  
member of Future Christian Athletes, Pledge Together, SADD, Student Council, Varsity Club, 
Viking Voyager, and Yearbook. Last year, Lauryn was crowned the 2016 Prom Princess. She 
currently serves as the treasurer for the Viking Voyager, the secretary of Yearbook, the class 
treasurer, and is a captain of the basketball team. Lauryn enjoys hunting, baking, fishing, 
babysitting, and doing almost anything outdoors. Her future plans are to vote for Donald 
Trump in November, graduate high school with lots of good memories, and go to Penn State 
to get a degree in either Elementary Education or nursing. After graduating college, Lauryn 
wants to marry a man who she can spend the rest of her life with while raising four  
adorable children who will one day become Glendale athletes. 
     Jared Schultz, the son of Dan and Sue Schultz, is currently involved in baseball, basketball, 
and football. Jared is an active member of Future Christian Athletes, SADD, and Varsity Club. 
Outside of school, Jared enjoys hunting, riding, and chilling with his friends. Last spring,  

Jared was crowned Prom Prince. His future plans are to attend college and major in business management. He plans to 
get rich, get married, have kids, and live a happy life.  

Candice Diehl, the daughter of Crystal and Scott Diehl, was escorted by Matt Yeckley. 
Candice is currently involved in SADD, Viking Voyager, and Yearbook. Her future plans 
are to continue her education after high school by going to college and being as  
successful as she can be in life. She then plans to marry the guy she calls her best friend 
and the love of her life. She also wishes to live an exciting, loving life with and have a 
family with 2 kids and a savannah cat.  

Matt Yeckley, the son of Hugh Yeckley Jr and the late Julie Yeckley, is a member of the 
baseball, football, and wrestling teams. He is an active member of the National Honor 
Society, Pledge Together, SADD, Science Club, and Varsity Club. Outside of school, Matt 
enjoys hunting, fishing, and being a Volunteer Firefighter. After graduation, he plans to 
go to college and become a trauma surgeon, buy a big house, marry the girl of his 
dreams, and live a long happy life.  

     Kenseisha Gustafson, the daughter of Millie and Harold Gustafson, was escorted by 
Bailey Sinclair. She currently plays softball and volleyball. She is an active member of 
Aevidum, National Honor Society, SADD, Science Club, Take Pride in America, Varsity 
Club, Viking Voyager, and Yearbook.  Outside of school, Kenseisha enjoys hunting and 
fishing. Her future plans are to graduate college and become a physical therapist, live a 
long and happy life, and marry her prince charming.  

     Bailey Sinclair, the son of Bernadette and Steven Sinclair, is currently involved in 
Baseball, Basketball, and Football. He is also an active member of National Honor  
Society and Varsity Club. Outside of school, Bailey can be found hunting and fishing. His 
future plans include graduating from Glendale in the spring and attending Pennsylvania 
State University to further his education by obtaining a degree in secondary education. 
He also plans to get married, have kids, and live a successful life.  

Jared and Lauryn 

Matt and Candice 

Bailey and Keneisha  
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     Alexis Haigh, the daughter of Deanna and Mark Haigh, was escorted by Ethan Garcia. 
Alexis is currently involved in Chorus, County Chorus, Drama, National Honor Society, 
SADD, Student Council, Take Pride in America, and Tri-M. She is also the equipment runner 
for band front. Outside of school, she is a member of the teen ensemble at Millbrook  
Playhouse. Alexis serves as the President for both Drama and Choir. Her future plans are to 
graduate from her choice university with a degree in secondary education, fulfill her 
dreams and goals in musical theatre, marry the love of her life, and continuously strive to 
be happy and unique.  

     Ethan Garcia, the son of Elizabeth Sass and the late Caesar Garcia, is a member of the 
baseball and wrestling teams.  He is currently an active member of chorus, drama, and 
varsity club. Outside of school, he enjoys motorcross; “sticks and stones may break my 
bones, but dirt bikes break ‘em better.”  After high school, Ethan plans to pursue a career 
in Electrical Engineering. He hopes to get a good job, marry the girl of his dreams, and live 
a long happy life. He plans on doing all of this while riding dirt bikes, of course!  

Ellie Leyo, the daughter of Chaz and Cindy Leyo, was escorted by Travis Youngkin. Ellie 
is currently a cheerleader and plays softball. In softball, Ellie was named a District 6 First 
Team All-Star and a 2nd team All- State All-star. Ellie is currently a member of Aevidum, 
Chorus, Concert Band, County Band, Marching Band, Future Christian Athletes, National 
Honors Society, Pledge Together, SADD, Science Club, Student Council, Take Pride in  
America, Tri-M, Varsity Club, and a Yearbook staff member. Ellie serves as the band  
president and as the secretary for both chorus and the Class of 2017. Outside of school, 
she participates in travel softball, is a basketball statistician, and enjoys fishing, camping, 
hunting, and jet skiing. Her future plans include playing softball at a college of her choice, 
graduating with a degree in engineering, and moving to North Carolina to start a family.   

Travis Youngkin, the son Dick and Christie Youngkin, is a member of student council. 
Travis attends the Greater Altoona Career and Technology for Welding. Outside of school, 
Travis can be found riding his dirt bike, hunting, fishing, and being with his friends. Travis’s 
future plans include being a member of the Class of 2017, getting a good paying job in 
welding or running heavy equipment. After he has a secure career, he plans on finding a 
‘gooooood’ looking woman to marry and have 2 kids with that he can teach how to ride 
dirt bikes just like their dad.  

Jaslynn Wimberly, the daughter of Jamie and Jody Seymore, was escorted by Bradon 
Hughes. Jaslynn participated in volleyball in grades 9-11 and is a current member of the 
school’s basketball team. Outside of school, Jaslynn is also involved in soccer. She is a  
member of Aevidum, Pledge Together, SADD, Science Club, and the Viking Voyager. Jaslynn 
is also a member of the Yearbook staff, in which, she serves as the president. Her future 
plans are to graduate high school, go to a good college, become an anesthesiologist, be  
successful, and live happily ever after with the love of her life and a beautiful family.  

Bradon Hughes, the son of Tammy and Brian Hughes, is a member of the football and  
wrestling teams.  He is also active in chorus, drama, and varsity club.  His other activities 
include chilling with friends, fishing, hunting and riding.  Bradon’s future plans are to go to 
Triangle Tech to become certified to weld at the railroad, settle down with the woman of his 
dreams, and live a long and happy life.    

Ethan and Alexis 

Travis and Ellie 

Bradon and Jaslynn 


